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Process Control Re-Introduces Website!

Process Control re-introduces its website at 

www.process-control.com. With a fresh new look 

(layout and colors), users can navigate with ease 

through a site that has been designed with 

industrial buyers in mind. It is now a 'mobile 

friendly site' meaning the site size will adjust to a 

smart-phone or tablet automatically.  A primary 

feature is a user friendly integrated product 

catalog on the main page that allows users to 

search and compare Process Control equipment 

and technical data. Product details are visible on 

the website without the need to download a 

specification sheet.  The website also features a 

profile of our company and management team 

and a full listing of our sales representatives 

across the United States and North America. It is 

now easier than ever for processors in the plastics 

industry to find products and information to meet 

their auxiliary equipment needs.
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Please visit our website at www.process-control.com
For more information, contact:

Jim Collins at (770) 449-8810 ext. 243 or jcollins@process-control.com
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